
 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

Notice No. SMHGC/093/2023                                                                                          Dated: 12.09.2023     

 

 

This is for information of all concerned that ABC ID is mandatory for university registration of first semester 

students. Students must have their Adhaar card linked with their mobile number, in order to generate ABC 

ID. Our office staff Mr. Prasenjit Naskar (Designation - Data Entry Operator) will deliver a short presentation 

on how to generate ABC ID on 14.09.2023 at 12:50 pm in Room No. 1. As university registration starts from 

14.09.2023, all are requested to inform the first semester students on urgent basis and also guide them in 

the process.  
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